
Attachment 1 

Home For All: Accessory Dwelling Unit Website 
Circlepoint will create a new website for the Home for All initiative specifically for the topic of 
accessory dwelling units (ADUs). The San Mateo County Office of Sustainability (OOS) staff will 
use the ADU website to provide educational information on the benefits and steps to creating 
an ADU.  
Deliverable: New website for ADU content. Number of pages are to be determined.  
Assumptions: OOS will supply all written and visual content; OOS staff will update the ADU page 
as needed.  
 


